
Local Authorities (Executive Arrangements) 
(Meetings and Access to Information) (England) Regulations 2012 
 
Under the provisions of the above named Regulations which came into 
force on 10th September 2012, the following report entitled:- 
 
City Centre Access – Security Measures – update including tender 
return 
 
may contain an annex which may be considered, in private, at the meeting 
of Executive to be held on Thursday 28 July 2022.      
 
The annex may be considered in private as it contains Exempt Information 
as described in Paragraph 6a and 6b of Part 1 of Schedule 12A to the 
Local Government Act 1972 (as amended) in that information which 
reveals that the authority proposes: (a) to give under any enactment a 
notice under or by virtue of which requirements are imposed on a person; 
or (b) to make an order or direction under any enactment. 
 
Please note that the covering report for this item of business will be 
available for public inspection and there will be public discussion of the 
business at the meeting. It is only if there is likely to be a need to discuss 
the details of the commercially sensitive information that the meeting will 
move into private session. 
 
Should you wish to make representation as to the annex being discussed 
in public, please contact:  
 
Contact:  
 
Gary Frost, Major Transport Project Manager  
Email: gary.frost@york.gov.uk 
Tel: 01904 551084 
 
Catherine Higgins, Engineer (Transport Projects) 
Email: catherine.higgins@york.gov.uk 
Tel: 01904 553469 
 

Dated: 30 June 2022 
Dawn Steel 
Head of Civic and Democratic Services 
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